HB 2505 -- FIREARM OWNERSHIP
SPONSOR: Vescovo

This bill prohibits any public school district or charter school
administrator, teacher, or other employee from requiring a student,
a student's family, a school teacher, or other school employee to
provide information on that individual's or family's firearm
ownership.

This bill also states that any information voluntarily provided by
the specified individuals regarding firearm ownership must not be
the basis for adverse disciplinary action against a student or
employment action against a public school teacher or employee,
unless the adverse action is based on a violation of Chapter 571,
RSMo.



